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Dan Kellar 
Policy Staff Advisor 
The Society of Energy Professionals 
2239 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4S 2B5 
 
VIA Canada Post and RSS Filing 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  EB-2016-0003 Regional Planning and Cost Allocation Review 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Further to the OEB’s letter of January 7, 2016, please be advised that The Society of Energy Professionals (The Society) 
intends to participate in the above noted consultation.  The Society is not requesting cost eligibility. 
 
I am authorized to receive information and documentation on behalf of The Society regarding this consultation.  My contact 
information is as follows: 
 
 Dan Kellar 

Policy Staff Advisor 
The Society of Energy Professionals 
2239 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  
M4B 2S5 
 
416-979-2709, x3005 (phone) 
416-979-5794 (fax) 
kellard@thesociety.ca 
 

The following individuals also are authorized to receive information and documentation on behalf of The Society in this 
consultation. 
 
 Vicki Power 
 powerv@thesociety.ca 
 
 Bohdan Dumka 
 bohdan.dumka@gmail.com 
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The Society did not receive the OEB’s January 7, 2016 letter regarding this consultation and only became aware of it on the 
morning of January 20, 2016.  For that reason, we ask that the Board exercise its discretion and allow our participation in this 
important consultation. 
 
Thank you. 

 
Dan Kellar 
Policy Staff Advisor 
The Society of Energy Professionals 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2239 Yonge St 
Toronto, Ontario M4S 2B5 
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